
FOI 0222/2023 Response 

 

Request  

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Thank-you for your response, however, you have provided the Trust’s Standing Financial Instructions 

rather than the Scheme of Delegation which was requested. 

 

The SFIs include specific reference to the Scheme of Delegation as it states on Page 1 that “They 
should be used in conjunction with the Schedule of Decisions Reserved to the Board of Directors and 

the Scheme of Delegation adopted by the Trust”. 

 

I would, therefore be grateful if you could send me a copy of the Scheme of Delegation as originally 

requested. 

 

***Follow up to FOI 0171/2023 

 

Request  

 

Please find attached the Scheme of Delegation.  


